From: Clear, Mark

To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: FW: Correction: Erdman Office - Landmark Nomination
Date: Monday, August 08, 2011 10:37:37 AM

From: Greg Chesmore [mailto:gchesmore@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, August 07, 2011 11:08 AM

To: ALL ALDERS

Cc: Mayor

Subject: Correction: Erdman Office - Landmark Nomination

Please note correction of our neighborhood association's name. Our apologies.

As residents of the Indian Hills neighborhood and members of the Spring
Harbor neighborhood association, we urge to reject the proposal seeking landmark
status for the Erdman office and shop building on University Ave.

Development of this area is extremely important, and the proposed UW Health
project (like similar projects that were proposed in the past) move the neighborhood
and the community in the right direction----FORWARD. Re-development of this
location (with its currently abandoned, unsightly buildings) has been delayed for too
long.

Please reject Ms. Kinast's request so this project can proceed. Thank you for your
time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Chad Weick

Greg Chesmore
5018 Flambeau Rd.
Madison, WI 53705

From: Greg Chesmore <gchesmore@yahoo.com>
To: allalders@cityofmadison.com

Cc: mayor@cityofmadison.com

Sent: Sun, August 7, 2011 11:05:30 AM
Subject: Erdman Office - Landmark Nomination

As residents of the Indian Hills neighborhood and members of the Spring Hill
neighborhood association, we urge to reject the proposal seeking landmark status for
the Erdman office and shop building on University Ave.

Development of this area is extremely important, and the proposed UW Health
project (like similar projects that were proposed in the past) move the neighborhood
and the community in the right direction----FORWARD. Re-development of this
location (with its currently abandoned, unsightly buildings) has been delayed for too
long.
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Please reject Ms. Kinast's request so this project can proceed. Thank you for your
time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Chad Weick

Greg Chesmore
5018 Flambeau Rd.
Madison, WI 53705



